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15 October 2012
By Email only

Dear 
Ref: LPC/FOI/2012/03

I am responding to your request dated 12 October 2012 under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI).

The Low Pay Commission does not have a specific car hire or car lease contract.  We do not keep records of the number, make and model of any cars provided on the few occasions when we have had cause to hire vehicles.  If we needed to hire or lease vehicles on a regular basis, we would make use of any contract in place for the Department for Business, Innovation and Skills which is our sponsoring department.
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me quoting the reference number above.
 
Appeals procedure
If you are unhappy with the result of your request for information, you may request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter. If you wish to request an internal review please contact me.
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
            

Information Commissioner’s Office 
           Wycliffe House 
           Water Lane
           Wilmslow
           Cheshire
          SK9 5AF
Yours sincerely

Carrie Aitken
Communications & Admin Manager

